
 

October 1, 2020 

Grade Crossing and Rail Safety Webinar 
Transport Canada to host webinar October 27 

Transport Canada (TC) and road authorities will be hosting additional information sessions focused on some of 
the key points to consider when applying for funding under the Rail Safety Improvement Program (RSIP).  While 
the key focus of these sessions will be the RSIP, TC will also touch on points of interest on the requirements of 
the Rail Safety Grade Crossings Regulations (GCR) that will be required by November 28, 2021. Material 
regarding how the Canadian Transportation Agency (CTA) can help resolve crossings disputes will also be 
covered. More information regarding the CTA is available.  

You are invited to attend a teleconference / Web Ex information session from Transport Canada on the RSIP and 
the GCR. The next session will be held October 27, 2020 from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. 

Please register or express interest by emailing Parvina.Ramsahok@tc.gc.ca and a return email will be sent with a 
WebEx confirmation and instructions for accessing the session. Attendance is on a first come, first served basis 
and with a maximum of 40 participants per session.  

If you have any questions on the Rail Safety Improvement Program, please e-mail tc.rsipitr-pasfitr.tc@tc.gc.ca. 
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